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Friends of Five Ways 
FOFW - Summer Quiz 
We will be hosting a Summer Quiz at school on Saturday 15th June 6.30pm. The evening will include 
fabulous prizes, a licenced bar and snacks. Feel free to bring your own food, but we ask that people 
don't bring their own drinks, please. Tickets, available from our school office, are £3 for adults and £2 
for children. Teams of up to 8 people are allowed.  
 
FOFW - Parent Voice! 
As our parents, we want to hear from you on how to improve your association, to raise money for our 
school. We ask that parents take less than 5 minutes to complete the questionnaire at the below link. 
Please submit all responses by Friday 24th May (today), every reply will be entered into a prize draw 
to win a fabulous meal for 2 at Pushkar's Restaurant in Birmingham. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdEPvrpXQxlER3HCvfrTCiaq-
VYfZZ6uXEu80OLFtpjBRsiow/viewform 
 
 
Absence notification. 
Thankyou to all those parents who have supplied written confirmation of past absences this week 
and/or enabled us to correct errors in our records.  
 
I remind all parents that for safeguarding reasons, we ask to be notified of unplanned absence by 9.00 
a.m. each day either by email (absence@kefw.org) or by answerphone message on 0121 475 
3535.  For authorisation, we also need written confirmation, either by the initial email or by a written 
note when the child returns to school. Notes should be posted by the child in the letter box outside the 
Attendance Office in M0.  
 
 
Coffee Morning for Year 7 Parents and Carers 
On Wednesday 5th June we are holding our first coffee morning for parents and carers of students in 
Year 7.  This is an opportunity to meet one another, share experiences and create your own parental 
network.  If you would like to join us but haven't yet returned your reply slip, please email the head of 
year at dmetcalfe-molinari@kefw.org to confirm your attendance.  We look forward to seeing you on 
5th June. 
 
 
Food Preparation and Nutrition Practical and Test Dates  
Monday 3rd June  
Y7.3 Fruit Crumble  
 
Tuesday 4th June 
Y8.3 Stir-Fry  
Yr10 Pastry ready for Tarte au Citron  
Y8.2 Stir-Fry   
 
Wednesday 5th June  
Yr10 Filling and Bake Tarte au Citron  
 
Thursday 6th June  
Cooking Club - Mediterranean Tartlets   
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